[bookmark: _GoBack]Writing Instruction in the Disciplines (WID) Committee
MINUTES 
October 26, 2015, 2:00 p.m.
University Union Chicago Room 
Present: Nathan Miczo (chair), Neil Baird, Munia Cabal-Jiménez, Magdelyn Helwig, Mei Wen, Adrianna Marshall, Jennie Hemingway, Tawnya Adkins Covert

 1. The meeting was called to order at 2:00 pm. 
 2. Approval of minutes from September 14 meeting.
 3. Follow up regarding ECON 350 review.
Next Steps? Committee agreed that review is complete. Miczo will send email regarding conclusion of review and encouraging Dr. Rock to keep us updated with course revisions.
 4. Over-enrollment
Miczo to report on over-enrollment to Senate on October 27. Two courses overenrolled (ARTH 394 and RDG 383). Chair recently received email from C&I department regarding RDG course. Faculty member was given additional 0.24 workload to compensate for over-enrollment.
 5. WID Anthology
Email recently sent out to chairs and WID faculty – so far, Nathan has had two conversations with faculty about submissions. 
1. Question about research projects and the publication of research not approved by IRB. Nathan Miczo will contact IRB to follow up.
2. Question about whether inclusion in the Anthology would count as a publication? The consensus of the committee is that it would not.
 6. CITR Session
September workshop was intended to get feedback to create a workshop series. Thus far, little feedback has been received. How should committee proceed with regard to workshops?
Discussion focused on ways to gather info from current and former students regarding their WID experiences, creating sessions on rubrics (creating and using effectively), creation of a website with list of resources on teaching writing (such as texts and guides), creating sessions on assessment methods, and how to create goal driven assignments/assessments.
From discussion, Neil Baird proposed the creation of 4 possible workshops (that could be repeated with disciplinary focus shifting from one semester to another):
1. Connecting course goals to assignment sequencing.
2. Designing assessments to meet course goals.
3. Sessions on disciplinary writing (this could be concurrent sessions or rotating disciplines)
4. Assessment models (holistic, rubrics, etc.)

Committee seems to be moving toward two separate initiatives
1. Professional development sessions focused on those teaching WID courses.
2. Surveying/data collection from students

Committee decided to continue discussion next time along with development of timeline and process for course review.

7. Adjourned @ 2:53 pm

Next meeting: November 9, 2015 
